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TOWN OF STONY POINT PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Town of Stony Point, 

New York, will conduct a Special Meeting and hearing on July 7, 2022, commencing at 

7:00 P.M. to be held at the Rho Building, 5 Clubhouse Lane, Stony Point, New York, 

10980, on the Eagle Bay Mixed Use Project to review a Special Permit application and 

make a report of its findings to the Town Board with reference to Eagle Bay’s  

application for a special permit for the proposed new marina.  The lands affected by this 

application are located on the north end of Hudson Drive 600 north of Tomkins Avenue 

in the Town of Stony Point and shown generally on the tax map as Section 15.04, Block 

6, Lots 3, 4 & 6.    

By order of the Stony Point Planning Board. 

 

 

      Mark Johnson  

      Chairman of the Planning Board 
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